
Join us this winter for any or all of our winter drop-in classes. Invite a friend – this is great time for new 
families to check out our program in advance of our spring session!  
 
Who: Children ages 3 and up with a parent or caregiver (no drop-off option available for winter classes). 
 
Program fee: $15 for the first child ages 3 and up, $10 for each additional child (ages 3 and up). No 
charge for children ages 2 and under who are attending with a sibling. 

Location: Common Ground, 358 Springside Ave, New Haven, CT 06515. We will meet in the farmhouse, 
which is the first building on the left as you walk up the driveway. 

Questions? Call 203-389-4333 x 1213 or email rholcombe@commongroundct.org 

Space is limited –please register online! 

***************************************************************** 

Tuesday, December 15, 2015: 9:30 AM - 12:00 PM  

Fiber arts! Join us to card and spin wool, try some needle felting, and make a needle felted project to 
take home. We will visit our farm animals and have a visit from an angora rabbit whose fur is brushed 
and used for spinning into beautiful yarn! 

***************************************************************** 

Wednesday, January 6, 2016: 9:30 AM - 12:00 PM  

Cooking and nature in the winter: The greenhouse is still growing food through the winter! Join us to 
make some homemade garlic bread with garlic from our farm. We will venture down to the unheated 
high tunnels on the farm where winter spinach and other hardy greens are still peeking through the soil. 
We will harvest winter greens and use other stored farm vegetables to make a hearty soup to go with 
our garlic bread. Please come dressed for indoor and outdoor activities, as we will also get outside for 
some winter nature adventures. Depending on the weather, we might take a winter wildlife walk, build 
a snow fort, or put out some food for hungry birds! 

***************************************************************** 

Wednesday, February 17, 2016: 9:30 AM - 12:00 PM  

Winter survival! Cross your fingers for snow as we learn about how animals and humans survive in 
winter! We will look for animal tracks, scat, and other wildlife signs and play a scent tracking game to 
learn how animals follow scents in the woods. Weather permitting, we will also enjoy a campfire and try 
out some snowshoeing! 

***************************************************************** 

Wednesday, March 9, 2016: 9:30 AM - 12:00 PM 

Maple sugaring: February and March are sugaring season in Connecticut! The sap flows strongly on 
sunny mornings when it is just above freezing. Hopefully we will catch a sap run and taste some sap 
right from the tree! We will check out the Sugar Shack and see where the sap is boiled into syrup, make 
and eat some maple treats, and explore the forest for signs of spring. 
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